
Lenten Prayer Study: Leader Guide
Thank you for joining our Lenten Prayer Study. We appreciate your initiative and

willingness to lead others closer to Christ. The following provides the steps you can take
to make this Lenten Study a powerful one.

1. Choose your “group”.
- Spouse/significant other
- Family members
- Friends, neighbors, parishioners
- Men's group, women’s group
- Groups can be any size and do not have to be parishioners to participate

2. Use the QR code to register your group.
- Registration opens 2/12 and will remain open until 3/2 (Ash Wednesday)
- Collect the correct amount of books and materials from the Narthex

(Materials will be available in the Narthex beginning on 2/12 up until 3/2)
3. Contact your group prior to Lent.

- Distribute materials
- Set your meeting schedule

- Location of meetings (zoom, in person)
- Number of meetings (dates, times)

4. Lead group meetings.
- Use the book’s appendices for tips and questions.
- Give an opportunity for members to share anything that struck them in the

text.
- Be sure to ask specifically about what your group is praying about and

what they are hearing in prayer.
5. Share reflections, quotes, and thoughts.

- With your group members’ permission, share some of the highlights of
your discussion with stjoelent@gmail.com.

- Encourage your group members to share with the St. Joseph Facebook
account.

Use this to register your book and your small group OR contact
stjoelent@gmail.com.
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